Ocean City Environmental Commission

Minutes - Tuesday June 25th, 2013

Call to Order – Meeting called to order at 6:40 at the beach on 23rd street.

Roll Call:Following members present

Ken Cooper Jim Tweed

Donna Moore Steve Pittenger

Marty Mozzo

Meeting Held at 23rd street beach to evaluate the vegetation and check on the beach plums planted 3 years ago. No Commission business was held.

Findings: Beach plums were not found. There was evidence that tides had gone through the area, probably from super storm Sandy. The site had not been visited before the storm so we don't know how the plants looked before the storm.

There was plenty of other vegetation and appeared as though it was growing just fine.

Visit ended around 7:40pm

Next meeting: Tuesday, July 9th, 2013 at the Bayside center